
Honorable Delegates 
 
Please vote against SB0380. 
 

This bill would form a summer study group to figure out why we have so 
many vacancies in law enforcement. We already know why. They were either 
defunded or they left because they were unsupported by their political 
leaders.  
 
In this current anti law enforcement, pro criminal climate, you cannot pay 
enough to recruit new officers or retain the officers we have.  Creating a 
study would be a waste of time by the study members and moreover a 
waste of taxpayer money..  
 
Until law enforcement is better supported by the politicians, we will continue 
to have a shortage of officers. 
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